
My letter to the Attorney General
about the draft “Withdrawal” Treaty

The Attorney General raised with me the question of a reply to my letter when
I bumped into him in Parliament this week. He wanted to tell me they are
planning a reply. He also said that as my letter raises policy issues as well
as legal ones it might be the Brexit Secretary who replies. It was clearly on
his mind as I did not raise the matter.

I said I did not mind who replied on behalf of the government. I take the
long delay in replying to mean the government is finding it difficult to
answer my points in a way which puts a better gloss on the “Delay our exit
and take away our powers” Agreement we are talking about. The more people who
read the critique of the Agreement the better.
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